UAW strike at General Motors
Into third week

Detroit, October 1 (RHC)-- In the U.S., workers at General Motors are now into their third week on strike.
It is the longest national strike the United Auto Workers has had in nearly 50 years at GM, which earned
nearly $35 billion over the past three years.

Workers are seeking higher pay, protection of their healthcare benefits, greater job security and a
commitment from GM to build more products in the United States.
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